
 

                                                        

Enjoying Learning - Exceeding Expectations 

Grand Avenue Primary & Nursery School 
Grand Avenue 

Surbiton 
Surrey 

KT5 9HU 
Tel: 020 8399 5344 

Email: office@grandavenue.kingston.sch.uk 
Web: www.grandavenue.kingston.sch.uk 

          Wednesday, 15th November 2023 

    

Dear Parent / Carer 

Nursery - Christmas Party – Wednesday 20th December 2023  
 

To celebrate the festive time of year we are planning a Christmas Party for our Nursery children. 

Proposed event  Christmas Party 

Where  Grand Avenue Nursery  

When Wednesday 20th December – 8.30am – 12.20pm 

Cost None 

What to bring Plate of food for your child and a water bottle 
A wrapped, and labelled, small present (by Monday 18th December) 

 

Additional 
Information 

This year we will be having our Nursery party on the morning of Wednesday 20
th
 

December. 
 
If your child attends morning nursery or stays all day, your session will not be affected.   
If your child attends afternoon nursery, you are invited to swap this session for the 
morning on this day only to attend the party. You will need to collect your child at 
12.20pm.  If this is not possible please do speak to a member of the Nursery team. 
 
Your child will need to come into school at 8.30am wearing party clothes.  These clothes 
need to withstand the normal demands of the school day and should include sensible 
footwear.  
 
A paper plate will be sent home with your child. Please label the plate with your child’s 
name and provide a small amount of food for your child on the day of the party. 
The food needs to be covered with cling film/foil and must not contain nuts. Your child 
will also need to bring in their water bottle. 
 
We will be having a ‘special visitor dressed in red’ who will be giving gifts to the children. 
To assist with this, please could you bring a small, wrapped present labelled with your 
child’s name by Monday 18

th
 December. This will need to be discreetly handed to a 

member of the Nursery team – thank you. 

 

 
If you have any questions about this event let us know - we are happy to help. We hope your child enjoys the 
celebration! 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
The Nursery Team                                                             
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